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Date: 30.08.24 
Dear Parents 

You are requested to ensure that for the Theme Presentation to 
be held on Saturday, August 31, 2024, your ward MUST 
come in complete school summer uniform.   

They have to carry school diary, water bottle and tiffin in their 
bags.  

Kindly be punctual as there will be only one session of the 
Theme Presentation displayed.  

 
Sunita Gangahar 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


